Sauk Valley Community College
September 26, 2016


Agenda Item 4.1.1 


Topic:	Student Government

Strategic Direction:	Goal 1 – The College will expand and improve the quality of programs & services.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Presented By:	Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Jon Mandrell

Presentation:
Student Government is a vital part of campus life at the College.  It allows students to have a say in important decisions for the SVCC campus.  Responsibilities of Student Government include representing the student body to the SVCC administration, sponsoring campus-wide activities, serving on college-wide committees, recognizing new student organizations, allocating programming money to new and existing student organizations, and completing community service activities.


Sauk Valley Community College
September 26, 2016


Agenda Item 4.1.2


Topic:	Report to the Community

Strategic Direction:  Goal 5, Objective 3 – Enhance the reputation of the College as a quality institution of higher education

Presented By:	Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Steve Nunez

Presentation:
	The 2016 Sauk Valley Community College Report to the Community highlights major College events and accomplishments of the 2015-2016 year.  Additions this year include features on Sauk's two student commencement speakers, Dr. Hellmich's first year as President, and how the College has expanded community and education partnerships.  The report will be dispersed to Foundation Board members and to local community, business, and education leaders and will be displayed on the SVCC website for the community to view.
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Agenda Item 4.1.3


Topic:	Budget Discussions

Strategic Direction:	Goal 3 – The College will maintain an appropriate operating fund surplus.

Objective 1 – Identify and implement methods to increase revenues
Objective 2 – Identify and implement methods to decrease expenses
Objective 3 – Improve the efficiency of College operations

Presented By:	Dr. David Hellmich and Melissa Dye

Presentation:
	The College continues to monitor its budget and is having broad discussions with students, faculty, and staff regarding projected deficits.  Presented are up-to-date budget projections, an updated Budget 101 presentation, and a draft of the Decreasing Deficit Exercise.


